
After School Tutoring

Dear Spartan Parents,

Glenn Hills High School’s After school tutoring will begin Monday November 15, 2021. We will

be offering tutoring services to students who need additional help in their classes, are in need

of grade recovery, or just want to improve their academic performance. Tutoring will be held

Mondays through Thursdays from 3:00 to 5:00 as well as on Saturdays from 8:00 to 12:00.

Currently, transportation is not being provided. We will, however, continue to look for ways to

provide transportation in the future. Please fill out the bottom portion of this form if you are

interested in your child attending after school. Please remember that regular attendance is

required in order to remain on our after school roster. Feel free to reach out if you have any

questions.

Student’s Name____________________________________________________________

Address __________________________________________________________________

Days interested in attending (check all that apply):

o Mondays 3:00-5:00

o Tuesdays 3:00-5:00

o Wednesdays 3:00-5:00

o Thursdays 3:00-5:00

o Saturdays 8:00-12:00

Course(s) interested in receiving tutoring for:

_______________________________________________________________________________________________

Parent’ Name (print)______________________________________________

Parent Signature _________________________________________________

2840 Glenn Hills Drive, Augusta, Georgia, 30906   Phone Number: 706-796-4924 Fax: 706-796-4932


